Dear Friends of Karate and Karate-Ka

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that I would like to extend an invitation to the upcoming 35th Bihor Open, 2nd WORLD EUROPEAN REGIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS - Karate-Kobudo-Parakarate. The scope and level of competitors promises to make this one of the most dynamic, exciting competitions of recent memory.

Without a doubt, your presence will add dimension and quality to a forumof elite athletes testing and honing their skills. All levels and ages will havecommensurate categories and all will have a memory of a lifetime. We have attached information for your review and submission. If you are in need of assistance or facilitation, do not hesitate to use the contact email/information listed. Of course, I am alsopersonally available if you should have any additional questions. I look forward to seeing you personally in Romania taking part in this event that does justice to the work invested in each athlete and to Karate-Do.

I hope that the fact that the competition was advertised as an International Open Karate Championship, will attract the competitors of other styles as well. I honestly hope, that you, who is reading my information letter, decide your intention for participating and we will meet in summer of 2024, in Oradea (Biharia), at the tournament.

As the Chairman of the Organizing Committee I invite you with respect for the competition.

All the Best, prof. Vaida Ioan -

Chairman of The Organizing Committee